
September 16, 2013

The Asbury Park Press
Legal Ad Department
3601 Highway #66
Box 1550
Neptune, N.J.  07754

Gentlemen:

Please publish this Public Notice one (1) time, in your Legal
Notice Section.  It is to be published on Sunday, September 22,
2013.

The charges for this ad are to be placed against our account,
which is numbered 002172.  Please send us your Affidavit of
Publication along with your invoice for payment.

If there are any questions, I may be contacted during
business hours on my cell phone, using 1-732-904-1379.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter, and,

In Closing I Remain,
Sincerely,

Robert J. Kelly
Clerk of the Board
Fire District #4-Ramtown

RJK/rjk

Enc:

Cc: file



TOWNSHIP OF HOWELL
THE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS

DISTRICT #4-RAMTOWN

PUBLIC NOTICE

Please take notice that the Board of Fire Commissioners of
Fire District #4-Ramtown, of the Township of Howell, County of
Monmouth, and State of New Jersey, will hold Two (2) SPECIAL
WORKSHOP MEETINGS, for the sole purpose of Reviewing Proposals
from Manufacturers of Fire Apparatus, as previously requested; as
part of the district’s plan for the future purchase of a fire
apparatus.

These meetings will be held on Friday, October 4, 2013; and
on Thursday, October 10, 2013.

All meetings will be held at the Ramtown Firehouse, located
at 88 Ramtown-Greenville Road, Howell Township, New Jersey; with
all meetings starting at 7:00 P.M.

Formal action may be taken.  Public participation may be
allowed; at the discretion of the Chairman, or upon a vote of the
assembled commissioners.

Robert J. Kelly
Clerk of the Board
Fire District #4-Ramtown
Howell Township, NJ

RJK/rjk


